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2020 AnnuAl RepoRt 
 

The 2020 Annual Meeting of this Committee was held on Sunday, February 
23, 2020, at 2 PM at First Church of Christ, Scientist, Glendale, California.  
In addition to fruitage reports given by our Chaplains, a talk was presented 
by Cindy Martin, a Christian Science Chaplain at State Prisons in the 
Central Valley.  The topic of the talk and the meeting was “God Guides us 
All.  You may access this talk on our WEBpage:  
prayerthatheals.org/institutions 
 

The Committee Executive Board members are elected each year from the pool of 
branch church representatives.  The Board meets monthly and governs the activities of 
the Committee.  The Board members for the 2019-2020 year are: 
 Chairman:  Kathie Paine  (6th Long Beach) 
 Vice Chairman:  Katherine Schneider  (41st Los Angeles) 
 Members at large:   Danielle Bennett (10th Los Angeles) 
          Susan Ingersoll  (Pasadena) 
          Richard Mears  (1st Glendale) 
 

The Los Angeles County Facilities in which we currently serve are: 
     Men’s Central Jail 
     Twin Towers Correctional Facility 
     Century Regional Detention Facility 

North County Correctional Facility 
Camp Glenn Rockey Juvenile Camp 

 
Financial Report:  
 Total receipts:   
  From branch churches and individuals:  $23,500.00 
  From grants:      53,482.00 
 Total disbursements:               $53,287.00 

 The majority of our expense is in purchases of textbooks from The Christian 
Science Publishing Society and from the American Bible Society.  In 2019 we 
purchased 2000 copies of Science and Health and 1000 copies of The Bible – 
cost totaling $16,200.00 
  

Distribution of literature:  Our services reach over 1000 inmates a month and to those 
showing an interest, we give a copy of our textbook.  Over 2000 texts were gifted in 
2019 as well as thousands of copies of Christian Science literature and copies of 
articles.  Monthly fruitage is sent to each branch church along with the invitation to our 
monthly fruitage meetings.  
  Please see our WEBpage for additional information or contact the secretary, 
Nanci Newman – phone and email in letterhead.   


